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 QTSO MEMORANDUM 
MEMO 
NUMBER: 2023-061 
TO: QIES State Coordinators 
CC: CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts 
FROM: QIES Technical Support Office 
DATE: DECEMBER 21, 2023 
SUBJECT: Cancellation Notice: All State CLIA Technical Call – January 2, 

2024 

The All State CLIA Technical Call originally scheduled for January 2, 2024 at 3:00 PM 
Eastern is canceled, per CMS.  Please make a note on your calendar. 
The next call is scheduled to be held on February 6, 2024 at 3:00 PM Eastern. 

If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact the iQIES Help 
Desk at iqies@cms.hhs.gov or 1 (888) 477-7876. 
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